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Home Learning:  
 
Over the Easter holidays, please can you read as much as you can with your child. 
Please make sure to record this in their reading record. It does not just have to be 
school books that are recorded in there. You can record any kind of reading that they 
choose to do. Please can you also log onto Timetable Rockstars and go to ‘Gig’. This 
will assess your children’s current timetable knowledge so that the questions they get in 
the other parts of the game are appropriate. By the end of year 3, children should be 
familiar with their 2x, 5x, 10x, 3x, 4x and 8x tables. 
 

Year 3 Book Look.: 

 
Tuesday 30th April is Year 3’s Book Look. This will take place in your child’s classroom 
from 2:45 – 3:15. This is a great opportunity for you to see what your child has been 
learning in all subjects.  
 

English: 

 
After the holidays, we will be writing our own narrative based on The Iron Man. We 
will use expanded noun phrases, fronted adverbials for time and place and a variety of 
conjunctions. 
 

Maths: 

 
In Maths, we will consolidate our fractions learning by finding equivalent fractions 
using bar models. We will then move onto adding and subtracting fractions.  
 

Science: 

 
In Science we will start our Physics topic: magnets. We will start by finding out which 
materials are magnetic and non-magnetic. 

 

Have a wonderful Easter break and we will see you back on Monday 15th 

April. 

 
      

 
 


